
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Would like to inform residents of Witless Bay of the 
following changes to the garbage collection schedule over 
the holiday season. 
 

Wednesday, Dec. 25 moved to Friday, Dec. 27 
 

 
 
 

 
Please note the following changes to the hours of operation for 
the Waste Recovery Facilities located at Bay Bulls and Renews-
Cappahayden: 
 

Tues., Dec. 24 & Dec. 31 – Closing at 2 pm 
Thurs., Dec. 26 – Closed 

 
Also note the following changes to the hours of operation for the 
Regional Waste Management Facility at Robin Hood Bay commercial 
and residential drop-off facility: 
 

Tues., December 24 & 31 – Closing at noon 
Wed. & Thurs., December 25 & 26 – Closed 

Wed., January 1 – Closed 
 

For 2014, the Household Hazardous Waste (HHW) 
Depot will be open every Wednesday & Saturday 

8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

EASTERN WASTE MANAGEMENT 

Best wishes for a joyous Christmas 
and a happy and prosperous 2014 

 
 

www.easternwaste.ca 
Phone: 709-579-7960 
 

NOTE: Collection Day Changes In 2014 
 

Witless Bay  
Collection day moving from Wednesday to Monday 

 


